Chris O'Brien

From: Barbara Cole <bcole154@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 3:25 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Article 3, section 17 extension

Sent from my iPhone

I, Barbara Cole, of 3 Birch Glen Ave, Warwick, RI 02886 support article 3 section 17 extension of mandatory lead registry
to Sept. 2025.

Sincerely

Barbara Cole



